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WORKS NOTIFICATION | ROAD RENEWAL WORKS
Acacia Lane, Eastwood (Between Acacia Street and Banksia Street)

The City of Ryde is writing to advise of upcoming road kerb renewal works due to commence
on Acacia Lane, Eastwood (Between Acacia Street and Banksia Street) These works are
identified as part of Council’s 2022/2023 Delivery Program to improve road safety and
stormwater drainage.

What will the works involve?

« Reconstruction of the kerb and gutter at both ends of Acacia Lane
« Construction of stormwater drainage swales, pits and pipes
+ Road resurfacing and line-marking

When will the works take place?
Works will commence from Monday, 22 August 2022 and are anticipated to be completed by
Late September 2022, weather permitting.

The works will be carried out Monday to Friday and some Saturdays between the hours of
7.00am and 5.00pm. Every effort will be made to minimise inconvenience to residents during
the construction period.

How wiill traffic and parking be affected?

Access to on-street parking and driveways will be affected at times during the works. However,
impacted residents will be notified in advance when this is required. Traffic control will be in
place to assist with access and manage traffic throughout the works.
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